
The Town of Lunenburg is pleased to recognize 
 

251, 253, 255 Lincoln Street – Hirtle Block 

 
 

For Rehabilitating a Building that Contributes Positively to the Design of the Original Structure 

Presented during Lunenburg’s Birthday Celebrations 

June 7th, 2018 

 

 

___________________________ 

Rachel Bailey 

Mayor 

 __________________________ 

Peter Mosher 

Deputy Mayor 

 

 


